
 

 

 
 

International Pickleball Federation  

New Executive Vice President, International Youth Pickleball and Mentorship 
 

Chevy Chase, Maryland, USA – August 7, 2023 – The International Pickleball Federation (IPF) 

is proud to announce the appointment of Mr. Evans Njuguna as the Executive Vice President, 

International Youth Pickleball and Mentorship for the IPF. 

Mr. Njuguna is currently a scientist with the Kenyan National Commission for Science, 

Technology, and Innovation (NACOSTI) and a Board Member of the EndoCare Foundation of 

Kenya, a grassroots organization that seeks to reach out to youth and spread awareness about 

health, hygiene, and exercise through sports.  

As the EVP, International Youth Pickleball and Mentorship for IPF, Mr. Njuguna will develop and 

oversee the training and development of youth pickleball and mentorship to the global community 

of young pickleball players. The Board of Directors welcomes Mr. Njuguna to the Executive 

Committee of the federation. 

The International Pickleball Federation (IPF) was created to perpetuate the international growth 

and development of pickleball. The IPF has expanded membership to over 75 countries. The IPF 

is working toward the goal of making pickleball a recognized sport by the International Olympic 

Committee (IOC) by 2032. 
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